
Gopher Day  

A group of young scientists in Year 3 joined 

Shrubland Street children to learn how to 

lead a range of fascinating investigations. 

The children resourced the investigations 

themselves and practised on one another . 

They are now ready to carry out these    

within their classes during our Science 

week .  


